
Friday 3rd April 2020 
 

Dear Fox Class,  
 

I hope you are all well and enjoying the time at home with your families.  I 
wanted to write you all a letter to say “hello” and to let you know what I have 
been up to this week.   

 
I have spent time thinking of new things for you to do when you are learning 
at home and I have also been getting things ready for when we go back to 

school.  I was very pleased to see that many of you did your work on MyMaths 
this week and a few of you also logged in and read some books on Bug Club.  

I would love it if all of you read at least one book this week.  Maybe you could 
ask your adult to help you to email me and let me know what you read and 
what you thought of the book…  Did you like it?  Who was your favourite 

character?  What was your favourite part?   
 
I have also spent a lot of time this week doing exercise (I especially like the Joe 

Wicks videos which he films every day) and I have also spent time learning how 
to cook and bake new things.  My favourite thing so far was the cheesecake I 

made.  It was scrumptious!  Have you made anything this week?  Maybe you 
have done some art work or maybe you have also tried baking something with 
a member of your family.  As well as hearing about your learning, I would also 

love to hear about what you have been creating at home.   
 

If you would like to share what you have been doing this week, the email 
address you can send a message to is year2lfp@theparkfederation.org.  
 

Please enjoy the time at home with your families and keep helping your adults.  
It is a very strange time for them too and I’m sure they would like it if you 
helped them by doing your learning and maybe by helping around the house 

with things like tidying up.   
 

I wish you all the best and can’t wait to see all of your smiling faces again at 
school soon.  Remember to stay at home so you keep yourself and your families 
safe.  

 
Best wishes, 
 

 
Miss Hunter   
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